
 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, 
 

We praise and thank God for allowing us to serve him another year 
during this our organized work.     I am looking forward to working with 

past and newly elected State Convention officers.  I would like to take 
this time to thank those past officers that are making great strides and 
encourage our newly elected officers to help push us forward. 

 
As we swiftly approach our 143rd Annual Session of the Baptist 
Missionary and Education Convention of Texas in Beaumont, we thank 

Dr. Airon Reynolds and the Borden Chapel Baptist Church for being 
our host.   We know they are preparing for a great time!   My prayer is 
that we all support Dr. Reynolds and his team during this great event.   

 
We will make this one of our best conventions by giving our very best in 

support and corporation to meet the challenge of “Envisioning the 
Future Exceptionally through Our Commitment to Christian 
Stewardship" as challenged by our National President Dr. Jerry Young. 

 
As we prepare for our Annual Session in October, I encourage you to 
please note a few matters of importance: 

• The Headquarter Hotel is the MCM Elegante, 2355 IH-10 South 
and the rate is $92 (King or Double) per night.  You may call the 
hotel directly at (409) 842-3600.  The cut-off date is 

September 19, 2016.   

• Thursday, October 12, 2016 at 2:00 p.m., will be the President’s 

Annual Address.   During the President’s hour we will recognize 

our Hall of Fame inductees.  

Greetings! 
 

I pray that this communication finds each of you benefiting from the blessings of God! 
 

To all of those that traveled to Beaumont, Texas for our Annual Congress session, we 

pray that you had safe travels and found everything well when you returned home. 
 

Allow me to congratulate Dr. Hilliard and his staff for an exceptional Congress 
session.  I want to personally thank Rev. Dwight Benoit and the fine people of the 

Magnolia Baptist Church for doing such a fantastic job of hosting us.  And, we thank 

each of you for your assistance and support. 
 

During our Annual Session of the Congress, the Convention held its Board 
Meeting.  During this Board meeting, we have confirmed that our BM&E Convention 

will be held in Giddings, TX.  Let me thank Moderator Ross for hosting and we look 

forward to a great Convention.  Please refer to the website for updates concerning 
accommodations. 

 

Pastors, unfortunately, many of you did not register in the Convention during the 

Congress. If you registered with the Congress, thank you.  However, it does not satisfy 

your obligation to the convention, proper.  We had 16 pastors/churches present 
during the Congress session that DID NOT register with the Convention.  Please 

understand that the Congress is an Auxiliary to the Convention.  We need you 
to register with the convention as soon as possible. Registration amount is $60-125.  If 

by chance, you were not present at the Congress, you are still expected to register with 

the Convention. I am asking that you please take care of this obligation so our 
convention can continue to function properly.   

 
Please send your registration to: 

      BM&E Convention 

      Attn: Ronald Ruffin 
      P O Box 5165 

      Texarkana, TX  75505 
 

As always, thank you for your support and I greatly appreciate your attention to this 

matter. 
 

Blessings Be Upon You! 
 

Dr. Stephen C. Nash 

President 
 


